
From: Keith Holtan  

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 4:16 PM 
To: Sen. Anna Fairclough; Sen. Hollis French; Sen. Berta Gardner; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Lyman 

Hoffman; Sen. Charlie Huggins; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Lesil McGuire; Sen. Kevin Meyer; Sen. Peter 
Micciche; Sen. Donny Olson; Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Gary Stevens; Sen. Bill Wielechowski 

Subject: Vince Webster 

 

 

 Hello to All, 

  

I am lodge owner and fishing guide on the Kenai River.   On Monday, April 8th you will be 

voting on the appointment of Vince Webster to the Alaska Board of Fisheries.  I am asking you 

to carefully consider your vote if you are in favor of conserving the declining king salmon 

fishery.   In the March BOF meeting Mr. Webster led the charge in lowering the escapement goal 

of the second run of Kenai kings.   How can we possibly harvest our way back to abundance?   Is 

this really good for the long term king fishery? 

  

I would like to see an appointment of an individual who errors on the side of conservation, and 

not short term economic gain.   Please do not appoint Vince Webster back to the Board of Fish. 

  

Sincerely, 

Keith Holtan 

Kenai, AK 

 

 
From: RS/CS  
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 4:12 PM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel 
Subject: Board of fish 
 
Please, no Vince Webster! 

 


